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Wanda E.Armstrong, Clinton County Auditor, is pleased to announce the official 
kickoff of the Auditors Office World Wide Web presence. Please point your browsers to 
www.co.clinton.oh.us.  You will find a user-friendly interface to all of the public 
information which the Auditor’s Office maintains, but till now has only been available to 
those who travel to the Clinton County Courthouse. With the development of this web 
page, any user connected to the Internet can conduct property research from the comfort 
of their home or office.  Therefore, time, effort, and money will be saved not having to 
make a trip downtown. Clinton County joins the ranks of dozens of other counties in 
Ohio in making this information available to the public over the fastest growing medium 
of our time, the Internet. Please direct all questions or comments to the Clinton County 
Auditors Office at 937-382-2250. 
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